Burwood North
Precinct Masterplan

Invitation to the Landowner &
Resident Drop in Session
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Please Join Us
As a landowner/resident in the Burwood North

Precinct we want to hear from you!

Burwood Council is continuing to progress work on the Burwood North Masterplan.

Burwood Council has now engaged Cox Architecture as the lead consultant to assist in the preparation of the Burwood
North Precinct Masterplan. The next stages of the project will be exploring the opportunities to facilitate the
revitalisation of the Precinct, leveraging the transformative effect that the future Metro station at Burwood North will
have on the Precinct and testing potential outcomes for a diverse range of housing, employment and cultural activities.

At the drop-in session, Council staff and the consultant team will be available to talk to you about the Masterplan
process, hear your ideas, insights and vision for the Precinct and answer any questions you might have.

This drop-in session will be the fist in a series of engagement forums for landowners, residents, community
representatives and other interested parties to participate in as part of the development of the
Masterplan.

Want more information:
Visit https://participate.burwood.nsw.gov.au/burwood-north-precinct-masterplan




